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Please ask for: Charlie Adan
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Please reply to: The Babergh Office

Mrs A Feeney
Programme Officer
Grafton House
15-17 Russell Road
IPSWICH
IP1 2DE

31 May 2011

Dear Mrs Feeney

JOINT WORKING ON PLANNING POLICY MATTERS IN THE IPSWICH POLICY AREA

I refer to the letter of today's date that you will have received from Russell Williams, Chief
Executive of Ipswich Borough Council regarding the above and on behalf of Babergh District
Council and Mid Suffolk District Council, I confirm that I support the contents of Mr Williams'
letter.

Yours sincerely

Charlie Adan
Chief Executive

Chief Executive’s Office




